
St. Louis, October 9-12, 2014 – Greetings from Australia 

 I WOULD LIKE TO SEND MY SINCERE GREETINGS FROM AUSTRALIA TO ALL AT THE 
SYMPOSIUM.  UNFORTUNATELY MY AGE AND STATE OF HEALTH MAKES IT DIFFICULT FOR 
ME TO BE WITH YOU.  I RECALL MANY OF YOU FROM MY ACTIVE PERIOD WITH SHROUD 
STUDIES SINCE 1978 WHEN I WAS HEAVILY INVOLVED IN MANY OF THE CONFERENCES 
WORLD WIDE; DID RESEARCH ON THE CATACOMB PORTRAITS; MUCH WORK ON THE 
TEMPLECOMBE PANEL ; WORKED WITH DAMIAN IN JERUSALEM;  PRODUCED MORE THAN 100 
ISSUES OF SHROUD NEWS; WROTE FOUR BOOKS ON THE SHROUD AND BROADCAST AND 
LECTURED HUNDREDS OF TIMES.  I HOPE THE GOOD LORD WILL ENABLE ME TO BE AT TURIN 
IN 2015.   REX MORGAN 

 

Rex Morgan 



St. Louis, October 9-12, 2014 – Greetings from Tanzania 
 Dear  Sindonologists, 
I wish you a wonderful and very successful Shroud Conference in St. Louis, October 
2014. Your scientific research into the hidden things surrounding the Shroud of Turin is 
a real search for truth.  I believe that the impact of your work is destined to go 
beyond quenching the intellectual curiosity of many people from all corners of the world 
who want to know more and more about the mystery of this artifact. But I am also 
convinced that your work can inspire someone to try a little bit more than otherwise to 
do something good for a brother or sister next door.  When your time permits, please 
visit our website at www.kwausoschool.org; The website is about a school (KWAUSO 
Secondary School)  which could boast the Shroud as its original point of inspiration. 
 Greetings! 
 Fr. Stanislaus Mutajwaha PhD,  Bukoba. Tanzania  

Fr. Stan and students – Kwauso school - Bukoba 

http://www.kwausoschool.org/

